
A Special Message from  

AWCP President Sarah Geivett 
October, 2024 

 

Dear AWCP Members & Guests, 
  
As we head into the final stretch of 2024, I want to take 

a moment to reflect on the incredible summer we had 

together. From the networking at Summer Fun on the 

River at Crawdads to the unforgettable Havana Nights 

at the Kimpton Sawyer Pool, we shared some truly 

memorable experiences. 
  
Looking ahead, Quarter 4 promises to be just as exciting! 

Our 24th Annual Fall Education Conference is coming 

up on October 25, and it's shaping up to be an 

informative and impactful event. We still have tickets 

available and sponsorship opportunities for the conference.  So, if you'd like to attend or 

get your brand/company in front of a fantastic audience, now is the time to reach out. 
  
And of course, our much-anticipated Holiday Party is around the corner! This event has 

already sold out, but we do still have sponsorships available. Plus, we've reserved a limited 

number of tickets exclusively for sponsors—so if you're interested in securing tickets 

through a sponsorship, please contact Connie Conley as soon as possible. These 

tickets/sponsorships won't last long! 
  
I encourage you to take advantage of these opportunities to stay engaged, learn, and 

celebrate with the AWCP community. Your participation and support are what make our 

association so special. 
  
Thank you for being a valued part of AWCP, and I look forward to seeing you at our 

upcoming events as we close out the year on a high note! 

 

Respectfully, 

Sarah Geivett 

AWCP President 

Wintersteen|Casarez 
  


